
IBEW Local 125 
International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers 

February 14, 2013 

Dear Chair Bailey and Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee: 

On behalf of the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Local 125,1 am writing today 
in support of House Bill 2274. House Bil l 2274 would ensure that electric utilities report the 
actual greenhouse gas emissions associated with electrical generation. 

House Bil l 2274 would ensure that emissions are accurately reported. Regardless of whether an 
environmental attribute has been removed or added to the electricity, the actual emissions would 
be reported. 

IBEW Local 125 supports House Bil l 2274 because it is good public policy, establishes common 
sense requirements related to accounting of greenhouse gas emissions, and is good for consumers 
and utility workers. 

Thank you for your attention to this issue. We urge you to support House Bill 2274. 

Sincerely, 

Marcy Grail / 
Assistant Business Manager 
IBEW Local 125 

17200 N.E. Sacramento Street - Portland. Oregon 97230 
Phone: (503) 262-9125 - Fax: (503) 262-9947 


